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Friday, 15 October 2021


Working in partnership with our families

Dear Parent/Carers, 
Earlier this term we held our first Afternoon Tea whereby parents & carers were invited in for an informal discussion and to look ahead at how we could strengthen partnerships between families and school. The event was well attended, and it was agreed that we would look at creating a more formal parent/carer group moving forwards. 

To do so we are looking to appoint a Chair and two vice chairs to lead the steering group and work closely with Miss Walker to build and develop the group and write the constitution. 

If you would like to run for either of these positions, please could you send a short email with your name, your child's name and year group and a short paragraph on why you are interested in this post to Miss Walker. 

twalker@deptfordgreen.co.uk

We look forward to receiving your emails soon.

Yours sincerely
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Emma Thurston
Headteacher 
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